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December 2, 2016 

Peter Santella 
E-J Electric Installation Co. 
46-41 Vernon Blvd. 
Long Island City, NY 11101 

Dear Peter, 

Last week was Thanksgiving which Wikipedia defines as "a national holiday...originally 
celebrated as a day of giving thanks for the blessing of the harvest and of the preceding 
year". While I surely ate enough at Thanksgiving and am undoubtedly thankful for the 
blessing of the harvest (though my waistline is not!), I write to you to express my gratitude 
for your help over the preceding year. Without your help we could not achieve all that we 
do. Without a doubt. You have many clients, many projects and many competing 
priorities yet somehow you have helped to make Mount Sinai's projects a success. Thank 
you for your dedication and contribution to our mission of providing excellent healthcare to 
all New Yorkers. 

In Wiktionary, partner is defined as "someone who is associated with another in a 
common activity or interest". Your partnership with Mount Sinai and with me and my team 
in particular is not only successful but creative, productive and enjoyable. And ultimately 
together we help save lives. Many individuals and firms come into my office seeking a 
long-term partnership. We already have that and it is greatly appreciated. 

Thank you again and I hope you have a wonderful holiday season and enjoy a happy, 
healthy and successful 2017. 

Sincer,ely, 

Kenneth Holden 

cc: Loida Ramos 
Stephen Monez 
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